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Marlene H. Dortch JUN 2

Secretary 262 015
Federal Communications Commission Federal Communicatigng Commission
445 12th Street, SW Office of the Secretary

Washington, DC 20554

Re:  Notification of Resumption of Full Power Operation
William Jewell College
Station KWJC(FM), Liberty, Missouri
Facility Identifier Number 72478

Dear Ms. Dortch:

This letter, filed in triplicate, on behalf of William Jewell College, the licensee of
Station KWJIC(FM), is pleased to inform the Federal Communications Commission
(“FCC”), that, as of June 18, 2015, this Station is operating at full power. The new
antenna for KWJC was delivered and installed ahead of schedule. The Station’s
local engineer is in the process of preparing a modification of license application on
FCC Form 302-FM which will be filed with the FCC in due course.

If you have any questions about this Notification, please contact undersigned
counsel for William Jewell College.

Sincerely,

/v Gy

Mark Lipp
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